
TO: EZIZ Users  
 
FROM: CDPH 
 
SUBJECT:     Clinician Health Advisory: meningococcal disease outbreak in SoCal 
 
DATE: 8/16/16 

 
Dear EZIZ Users: 
 
Since March 2016, 24 confirmed cases of serogroup C meningococcal disease, 
including two fatal cases, have been reported among residents of Los Angeles and 
Orange Counties and the City of Long Beach. 
 
Please see the attached Clinician Health Advisory to learn about new vaccine 
recommendations and what providers need to do to help contain the outbreak of 
meningococcal disease in Southern California.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 
 

http://www.cdph.ca.gov/HealthInfo/discond/Documents/CDPH-MSM-mening-health-advisory-Aug16-2016.pdf

